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We need to get rid of PFAS as soon as possible. Kids are especially vulnerable to 

toxic exposure. PFAS contamination threatens drinking water, crops, livestock, and 

fisheries. As other states ban PFAS-laden goods, we must ensure Oregon doesn’t 

become a dumping ground for hazardous waste because we aren't doing our part in 

banning them ourselves. 


